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SCHOOL FINANCIAL SERVICES TEAM – DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION – SCHOOL FINANCE BULLETIN #758, February 28, 2019
SCHOOL FINANCIAL SERVICES TEAM DIRECTOR RECRUITMENT: The Director for the School Financial Services (SFS) Team is open for recruitment. This position will give you the opportunity to assist in closing student achievement gaps and focus on issues of equity. In addition, you will collaborate with dedicated, intelligent and caring professionals focused on the success of all students. Please consider joining the SFS Team.
The specific job posting is currently available at: http://wisc.jobs/public/job_view.asp?annoid=97758&jobid=97272&org=255&class=59540&index=true.
You can also access all DPI job openings at http://dpi.wi.gov/human-resources/jobs and click on “Director of School Financial Services.”  The deadline to apply is March 13, 2019.

Please contact Bob Soldner at 608-266-6968 or robert.soldner@dpi.wi.gov if you would like to discuss the SFS Team.

ADDITIONS TO ESSA SCHOOL LEVEL REPORTING FAQ: We have added items to the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) on School Level Reporting at https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/reporting/slr/faq. These items address specific types of costs that some districts/LEAs reported as optional exclusions in the 2018-19 School Level Budget collection:
· Summer school

· Athletics and other co-curricular activities

· Costs funded with private gifts/grants and fundraising (including blanket “Fund 21” exclusions)

Districts/LEAs who have completed their 2018-19 School Level Budget reports do not have to update them in response to the FAQ additions. However, we recommend reviewing this information for the 2018-19 ESSA School Level Expenditures collection this fall.
Contact Dan Bush at daniel.bush@dpi.wi.gov or 608-266-3862 with questions. 
SCHOOL LEVEL BUDGET DATA UPDATE: Because data quality reviewing of the 2018-19 School Level Budget data continues, the posting of a final download file will be delayed until later this spring. The School Level Budget data, however, is available in response to specific records requests. We will announce posting of the final download file at a later date.
Contact Dan Bush at daniel.bush@dpi.wi.gov or 608-266-3862 with questions.

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

[May 1, 2019: For Certain Districts the 2018-19 Student Membership Audits are Due]

	UPCOMING WASBO [https://www.wasbo.com] and WASDA [http://www.wasda.org] WORKSHOPS AND CONFERENCES: 
	 

	
	


WASBO Conferences and Training Opportunities
Facilities Management Conference

March 7-8, 2019

Kalahari Resort, Wisconsin Dells

https://www.wasbo.com/facilities 

Transportation and Bus Safety Conference

March 8, 2019

Kalahari Resort, Wisconsin Dells

https://www.wasbo.com/WASBO/Professional_Development/Conference/Transportation_Conference.aspx 

Accounting Conference

March 20-21, 2019

Kalahari Resort and Conference Center, Wisconsin Dells

https://www.wasbo.com/accounting 


 


 HYPERLINK "https://secure-web.cisco.com/1a4qIDKTJPBfRdRIti0FjjUbgoau5Dez9kTcs7Qkhw4xO6KDS04UxkG3dvP5J9gu0Oq_UFkwLIfZ2q2h43upaJGKmRChvZl0YDABfC1KpsMfvFSOeE45FtmbDqn7EdVWOvNQ-K4DnHPfe5bXtkUgVc7pMjNe2cQ8VIR0PnwMjRFAWl4S0adF5ioHGyPg355oy00SyqHgq7bkxYoC-_OXs6dXsVw7oWvnmIY6xa5uoFsnpWNZJPj8aPOsit8kwMb6F/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasbo.com%2Ffacilities"  


 HYPERLINK "https://secure-web.cisco.com/1CXNztPGkGS8v7CAH7MScNNUJ6rJuSVXbVjlLsNIPOiqhyV24mr_IyAd6wbKlbKUGjHcwl8aFKndjVWqbBV_kL9a6v23uvbZDe-Oix3SUKdIdRDeVk2AM350xeyQdZd9b9t7TW2iwksuv0GM4A57bllts9up2gUMxhctKPfIXMC-jeFnyEw6vW4tRBhYqilUHaQdc-pdhp_lBQjF085QD4-LDkvXXYlwINqECW8o_XhDGrvHfGHgrx9ovAVm14AhX/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasbo.com%2Ftransportation" 
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 HYPERLINK "https://secure-web.cisco.com/18EieAF710QGWAFmDNvP3Yw3za4n_L6bukeaeDnNjtWUc0scdAXEOvWo1bvryVTeIJvk1d1Fbc3UCOwxZb1-p7Us8offgoVtNzf2EYOAvTKkpxLN2UuZ7yXvX8xHEmbe1MgtpJqyLRnhpY-k4nKJcjbjVUQKT84967DC1A-Kmt8wJusOXaV09Qh8OcdoIumIebbwr-krlweQN2t7gsLd_ld_OdyiJmkFyFjGAR575qJ9KN08Qa45npm47so3ItH6m/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasbo.com%2Faccounting" 
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SCHOOL FINANCE CONTACTS:

[Jillian Raff, Auditor: 608-267-7882



Jillian.Raff@dpi.wi.gov]

[Terry Casper, Accountant-Advanced: 608-267-9218
Terry.Casper@dpi.wi.gov]


[Sumana Sengupta, Accountant-Senior: 608-267-9205
Sumana.Sengupta@dpi.wi.gov]
[Bruce Anderson, Consultant: 608-267-9707 

Bruce.Anderson@dpi.wi.gov]

[Dan Bush, Consultant:  608-266-3862


Daniel.Bush@dpi.wi.gov. 
[Derek Sliter, Consultant: 608-266-3464


Derek.Sliter@dpi.wi.gov]

[Roger Kordus, Consultant: 608-267-3752


Roger.Kordus@dpi.wi.gov] 

[Roselynn Bittorf, Consultant: 608-267-9212

Roselynn.Bittorf@dpi.wi.gov]
[Carey Bradley, Assistant Director: 608-267-9209  

Carey.Bradley@dpi.wi.gov]


[Bob Soldner, Director: 608-266-6968   


Robert.Soldner@dpi.wi.gov]

SUBSCRIBE/UNSUBSCRIBE TO THIS LISTSERV: 

To subscribe to this bulletin go to this link:  http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/communications/listserves/subscribe 

To unsubscribe: http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/communications/listserves/unsubscribe 

PREVIOUS SCHOOL FINANCE BULLETIN #757, February 22, 2019
NEW PROCESS FOR REQUESTING STATE SPECIAL EDUCATION CATEGORICAL AID FOR VEHICLE PURCHASES: In order to be eligible for State Special Education Aid, prior approval is required for the purchase or replacement of a vehicle utilized exclusively for specialized transportation. If prior approval is not received, the vehicle will not be eligible for state special education categorical aid. If the LEA plans to purchase a vehicle between July 1, 2018 and June 30, 2019, this form must be submitted by June 15, 2019: http://bit.ly/spedvehiclerequest. 
Requests that are approved will be followed with an approval letter from DPI’s Special Education Team. The LEA will need to keep this letter as part of their procurement process and make it available upon the request from auditors. Requests that are submitted after June 15, 2019, will not be accepted. If the deadline is missed, the LEA has the option of adding the vehicle to their IDEA grant.

Contact Roselynn Bittorf at roselynn.bittorf@dpi.wi.gov or 608-267-9212 with questions.

PI-1563 CHALLENGE ACADEMY JANUARY PUPIL COUNT REPORT:  The PI-1563 Challenge Academy report will be ready for district data entry on Monday, February 25th.  The report will be due on Friday, March 15th.  Districts can access this report from the School Financial Services home page at: https://dpi.wi.gov/sfs by selecting the “School Finance Reporting Portal” link and then “Log In to View or Submit Data” link.  After logging in, from the district’s home page, you may select either the “Status or Due Dates” or the “Non-Financial Data Home” link to access the PI-1563 (January) Challenge Academy Report.   Please note if you disagree that a pupil identified is your resident student, please reconcile with the Challenge Academy at Fort McCoy.  

If you have questions, please contact Roger.Kordus@dpi.wi.gov  or (608) 267-3752.
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